Mr Mrs C Laidlaw

21 Sally Port

St. Mary’s
Isles of Scilly
TR210JE
Planning Department
Town Hall
St. Mary’s
Isles of Scilly
TR210LW

To: The Planning Department
I write with reference to the planning application P/18/072/FUL

We would like to object to the proposed addition of two velux roof windows on the
new roof of 9 Little Porth.

These velex roof windows are within in 21 meters of our home causing an over
looking issuc.

However, we would not object to the windows if they were conditioned to be Non
Opening with Obscured Glazing, resolving the over looking issue; In the application it
states that these additional windows are to increase natural light into the roof space,
this condition would not effect this.

Sincerely yours,

Mr Mrs C Laidlaw



